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NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA is a publication of Haemophilia Foundation Australia. Every effort is taken to ensure accurate and relevant 
content, however opinions expressed in NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA do not necessarily reflect those of the Foundation or the editor, nor is 
any information intended to take the place of advice from a qualified medical practitioner or health professional. 

Haemophilia Foundation Australia does not endorse or assure the products, programs or services featured in NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA and 
does not make specific recommendations for any products, programs or services.

We welcome reproduction of articles or quotations from NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA on the understanding that acknowledgement is made of 
NATIONAL HAEMOPHILIA as the source.
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World Hepatitis Day
28 July 2024
www.haemophilia.org.au/world-hep-day 

Bleeding Disorders Awareness Month
October 2024
www.haemophilia.org.au/BDAM

World Haemophilia Day
17 April 2025
wfh.org/world-hemophilia-day 

Get ready for Bleeding Disorders Awareness Month in October 2024!  
Order your promotional items online

See the HFA website for more information - www.haemophilia.org.au/BDAM 
or email hfaust@haemophilia.org.au 




